
	
  

	
   	
  

VIA ELECTRONIC VIA: FOIA@accountable.us  

 
October 13, 2020 
 
 
Kayla Hancock 
Accountable.US 
1919 M St NW, Suite 450 
Washington, DC 20036 
 
Dear Ms. Hancock,   
 
Attached are documents responsive to your September 19, 2020 request for documents under the 
provisions of the Sunshine Reform Act of 1999.  As you know, because of the volume of 
documents specific to your request, the Office of the Governor's response is being sent in 
multiple parts.   
 
The documents contained here were retrieved from the email account of Governor Lourdes A. 
Leon Guerrero, which is a partial submission.  A first submission was sent to you on October 6, 
2020.  Additional responsive documents will be provided by the end of this week. 
 
Please let me know if you have difficulty opening any of the attachments.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ 
Lynette O. Muna 
Executive Management Director 
Office of the Governor 
 
Enclosures 
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